
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 

Westchester County thanked Vietnam era veterans for their service by 
issuing a Vietnam Veteran’s Medal in a ceremony held at Kensico Dam 
on October 5th. If you did not receive one call the Chapter office or call 
my office at the Westchester County Veterans Service Agency @ 914-

995-2145. You can come to my office in White Plains to receive yours or 
we will mail it to you. 

 
The reason that we were not able to inform most of you about the medal 
ceremony is that I do not have your E mail address! We now have 300 
members, but I only have 89 email addresses, so PLEASE email or call 

me with your address.  
 

Elsewhere in this newsletter are flyers about our upcoming Wreaths 
across America ceremony and our Candle light Vigil. 

 
Take care of yourself and each other  

 
Dan Griffin 
 
 

Welcome to our newest members 
 

William Murray member from White Plains 
Peter Brown member from Armonk 

Edward Erickson life member from West Nyack 
Joseph Ketchum from White Plains 

William Neithardt life member from Port Chester 
Louis Saharelli from Cortlandt Manor 

Dennis Antonlicci from Jefferson Valley 
Gerald Cassone from Port Chester 

Daniel Morea from Beacon 
Arthur Donohue from Larchmont 

Thomas Battersby life member from New Rochelle 
Walter Ronaghan life member from Harrison 

John Impelizino from White Plains 
Dr. Edward Sottile life member from Somers 


